
Please Join GHA 

by Promoting 

#MaskUpGA 

The Georgia Hospital Association invites you and your members 

to wear masks as part of #MaskUpGA, a campaign to encourage 

all Georgians to make the choice and commitment to wear masks 

when in public settings and to social distance when possible to 

help slow the spread of COVID-19.  

 

The purpose of this campaign is to encourage organizations, 

businesses, and individuals to post on social media pictures or 

videos of themselves wearing masks and to accompany these 

posts with #MaskUpGA and a message about why they choose to  

“mask up.” 

 

Like seatbelts and child car seats, wearing a mask is a public 

safety solution that will help ensure everyone’s wellbeing by 

stopping the spread of COVID-19. 


